
Good morning, 

My name is Brian Woodbury and I am a resident of Monmouth, ME. 

I am writing today to voice my opposition to LD 1847. As a worker in 
the Cannabis industry with over five (5) years experience, it would be a 
great detriment to the industry should this legislation pass. 

Thank you. 

 


